
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/16/2014 4:13:50 PM
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Briefing on Surge Arrestor Problem

Denise - are you available on the morning of April 22 or 25 ? I’d like to bring in our VP 
of Transmission to discuss a problem we have encountered with the installation of 
surge arrestors that goes back several decades. You might also want to include Liza 
and Ray if they are available.
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